
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Barlestone Neighbourhood Plan 

The Environmental Assessment of Plans and Programmes Regulations 2004  

Screening Determination notice under Regulation 9(1) 
 
 
Regulation 9 of the above Regulations requires Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council, on 
behalf of Barlestone Parish Council (the “responsible authority”), to determine whether the 
Barlestone Neighbourhood Plan is likely to have significant environmental effects.  
 
Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council, following consultation with the Environment Agency, 
Natural England and Historic England, has determined that the Barlestone Neighbourhood 
Plan is unlikely to have significant environmental effects. It is therefore considered that a 
Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA) is not required.  
 
This notice fulfils the publicity requirements in accordance with Regulations 11(1) and 11(2).  
A copy of this screening opinion and the associated screening report will be available on the 
Council’s website or can be viewed at:  
 
Hinckley Hub  
Rugby Road  
Hinckley 
Leicestershire  
LE10 0FR 
 
Please note, at the time of issuing this Determination (July 2020), the Hinckley Hub is only 
open to visitors with pre-appointments and emergencies only due to the coronavirus pandemic. 
Please check the Borough Council’s Website or call (01455 238141) for the latest information 
regarding visiting the Hinckley Hub before you make your journey. 
 
For further information, please email planningpolicy@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk 

 
23rd July 2020 
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